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Kari Kyler - Draining Pinecrest Lake 

From: Barbara Kyser <bjkyser@sbcglobal.net> 
To: <KK yler@waterboards.ca.gov> 
Date: 10114/2011 12:10 PM 
Subject: Draining Pinecrest Lake 
CC: Allen Green <friendsofpinecrest@gmail.com>, <kbumeU@fs.fed.us>, 

<kcaldwell@fs.fed.us>, <sskalski@fs.fed.us>, <rbrooke@fs.fed.us>, 
<t.fisherI3@comcast.net>, <cwe1ch02@fs.fed.us> 

October 14, 2011 

State Water Resources Control Board 
Division ofWater Rights 
Attention: Kari Kyler 
P.O. Box 2000 
Sacramento, CA 95812-2000 

Dear Ms. Kyler: 

We own a cabin in Pinecrest and understand that PG&E is asking to drain the lake to levels lower than 
previous years. We use our cabin all year round, especially during Labor Day and all through the 
fall. We swim and boat in the lake and would like it to remain as full as possible until at least October 
1 st. It is disappointing to drive up to our cabin and find the lake level dropping in September! We do 
not like to see the exposed beaches, rocks and trees and they make it difficult to swim and boat. We 
also noticed that the buoys in the swimming area are broken and should be fixed. 

We, and many other cabin owners, recreate after Labor Day in Pinecrest and bring needed business to 
the area. Please consider holding the lake elevation to 5608' at Labor Day and start unrestricted 
lowering of the lake October 1 st. 

Thank you for considering our request. 

Best Regards, 

Barbara and Ed Kyser 
218 Lodgepole - PO Box 1384 
Pinecrest, CA 95364 
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